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Market Place, Bingham, Nottingham NG13 8AP  

 
 
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

I hope all of our families had an enjoyable half term 

break – it has been straight back into it this week 

with lots happening across the school including the 

Newark Swimming Gala, exciting mechanical DT 

work in Year 6 and, from today, the Book Fair kicks 

off events to mark World Book Day. Please have a 

read further down the newsletter for more 

information about World Book Day including the 

Reading Café from 8.15am on Monday to Thursday 

next week – children (and parents!) are welcome to 

come in for some toast, squash and some reading 

to start the school day. Should be fun! 
 

The Friends of RMJS ran a Bake 

Sale just before half term which 

raised a brilliant £185.20. More 

events coming up. If you want to 

join the group or get involved, they 

have a Whatsapp group. Please 

email friends@robertmiles.notts.sch.uk to join. 

Finally, parents evenings are just around the corner. 

If you have not already done so, please sign up 

through the usual system. If you are having issues 

with the system, please contact the school office. 
 

Have a great weekend. 
 

Best Wishes 

 

 

 
 

James Evelyn  

Headteacher, Robert Miles Junior School  
 

House Points  
 

Children are earning House Points each and every 

day for making good choices and showing the 

REACH values. These are the latest totals for 

Spring 1 – well done to all the children earning all 

these House Points! 

Jupiter 214 

Mercury 200 

Neptune 138 

Saturn 143 

Robert Miles Junior School Newsletter – 28th February 2025 

Dates for the Diary 

28th Feb, 4th & Scholastic Book Fair 

5th March  

4th March Y3 Conkers Trip 

5th March Y6 Parents Evening 

12th March  Year 4 Residential Parent Meeting 

18th/20th March Y3, Y4 & Y5 Parents Evening 

21st March Friends of RMJS Mother’s Day Gift Shop 

3rd April Easter Bake Sale 

24th April Toot Hill – Year 5 Parents Meeting  

6th June Friends of RMJS Father’s Day Gift Shop 

School Attendance 

Excellent attendance is vital to success at school. We 

track attendance closely and celebrate excellent 

attendance. Our target is for each child to have an 

attendance figure of at least 95%. 
 

3B 95.9% 

3J 97.4% 

4H 94.5% 

4M 96.1% 

5AC 96.0% 

5G 96.8% 

6L 96.7% 

6M 94.7% 

All 96.02% 

 

 

 

 

 

, 

Congratulations to 

3J for having the 

best attendance 

this week! 

Toot Hill Parents Meeting – Year 5 Parents 

At 5.30pm on Thursday 24th April, a senior leader 

from Toot Hill School will be running an 

information session for Year 5 parents ahead of 

the secondary school application process. This will 

be an opportunity for Year 5 parents to find out 

more about the school and ask questions. 
 

Year 5 parents are strongly encouraged to attend.  

mailto:friends@robertmiles.notts.sch.uk


World Book Day – Thursday 6th March 
 

To celebrate World Book Day we have the following exciting events coming up: 
 

Scholastic Book Fair in the school hall 3.30pm - 4.30pm 

Friday 28th February, Tuesday 4th March, Wednesday 5th March 

Remember to bring along your voucher and choose a great book. All children have 

had time to browse and will hopefully know what they would like. 
 

World Book Day - Pyjama Day: Thursday 6th March  

All children come to school in their pyjamas and snuggle up with your teddy for a cosy read. 
 

Reading Café: Monday 3rd March - Thursday 6th 8.15-8.45am 

School hall open for toast, squash and reading. All grown-ups very welcome 
 

Guess the Book Prize given to the winner in each class 
 

Buddy Reading Classes pair up and share books together 
 

Assembly Librarians will lead World Book Day assembly on Thursday 6th March 
 

Book Swap Donate books that you have enjoyed and choose some lovely, ‘new’ books  

from the donations on Thursday 6th March. 
 

Times Tables Rock Stars 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newark Swimming Gala 
 

Robert Miles Junior School took an 18 strong swim team to the 

regional Nottinghamshire round of swimming galas last Monday at 

the Newark Sports and Leisure Centre.  
 

There were individual races in Front Crawl, Breaststroke and 

Backstroke along with a number of relays and our squad performed 

well, finishing 4th overall. The event was of a high standard and the 

children should be proud of their performances at a very competitive 

event! 
 

The children were a pleasure to look after - thanks to all parents 

that helped with lifts and cheered the team on.  

Times Tables Rockstars 

Congratulations to the following children who have topped the charts for their work on TTRS 
this week: 

Most correct answers:  Dexter, 4H 

Most coins earnt: Cassie, 4H 

Biggest improvement in accuracy: Angus, 3B 

Biggest improvement in speed:  Kiera, 3B 
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Upcoming Dates w/c 3rd March 2025 
 

Monday 3rd March 2025 

• Reading Cafe in the hall 8 – 8.45am. Children can attend for toast, squash and lots of reading. All grown-

ups very welcome. 

• Film club 3.30 - 5.15pm. The film showing this week is Cars, there is a £2 compulsory charge for orange 

squash and biscuits at this Club. Please use our online payment system to pay for this. 

Tuesday 4th March 2025 

• Handball club – cancelled this week to allow for the Reading Café  

• Reading Cafe in the hall 8 – 8.45am. Children can attend for toast, squash and lots of reading. All grown-

ups very welcome. 

• Year 3 Conkers trip. Please ensure that your child wears school uniform, sensible shoes and brings a coat, 

they will need a pack lunch and plenty to drink.  

• Year 5 and 6 girls Futsal club – cancelled this week to allow for the Book fair 

• Year 6 booster sessions 3.30-4.30pm, children to bring in a small snack. 

• Book fair starts today 3.30-4.30 in the hall. There is a card machine to make payments, please remember 

your book tokens. 

Wednesday 5th March 2025  

• Reading Cafe in the hall 8 – 8.45am. Children can attend for toast, squash and lots of reading. All grown-

ups very welcome.  

• Honours assembly. 

Deadline on 

Monday! Please 

encourage your child 

to enter for a chance 

to win this ‘money 

can’t buy’ prize!  



• Bible Explorers lunch time 12.45-1.15pm 

• Book fair 3.30-4.30 in the hall. There is a card machine to make payments, please remember your book 

tokens. 

• Year 6 parents evening.  

Thursday 6th March 2025 

• World Book Day. Children to come to school in their pyjamas. Children to bring in books they have 

finished with at home for the ‘Book Swap’ and choose ‘new’ books to enjoy. 

• Reading Cafe in the hall 8 – 8.45am. Children can attend for toast, squash and lots of reading. All grown-

ups very welcome.  

• Martial arts club – cancelled this week to allow for the Reading Café  

• Year 3 swimming. Please ensure you remember your swimming kit (including towel and a bag to put wet 

items in) and any inhalers required. 

Friday 7th March 2025 

• No reading cafe. 

A reminder that all children need to be collected from their afterschool clubs by family member/friend who 

are over the age of 16. 

Weekly Menu - w/c 3rd March 2025 
 

Monday 

• Cheese and tomato pizza with tomato pasta salad and a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Vegetable meatballs, tomato sauce with mixed rice and a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• Apple and sultana crumble bar with custard. 

Tuesday 

• Pork sausage with mashed potato, gravy and a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Plant based sausage with mashed potato, gravy and a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• Iced carrot cake and orange slices. 

Wednesday 

• Roast chicken with gravy, Yorkshire pudding, roast potatoes with a choice of vegetables or fresh salad. 

• Quorn grill with gravy, Yorkshire pudding, roast potatoes with a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• Chocolate shortbread/pinwheels with chocolate sauce. 

Thursday 

• Garlic and tomato chicken pasta spirals with a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Garlic and tomato vegetable pasta spirals with a choice of vegetables or mixed fresh salad. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• Toffee cream tart. 

Friday 

• Fish and chips with bake beans or a choice of vegetables. 

• Crispy vegetable fingers and chips with bake beans or a choice of vegetables. 

• Jacket potato with a choice of baked beans, cheese or tuna. 

• Chocolate oaty slice 

  



Online Safety 
 

We share E-Safety information from National Online Safety with parents in the Robert Miles newsletter. This 

is to help you in ensuring that your child can use technology safely. Please read the following information. 

 


